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22
nd

 February, 2013                                          Sydney Parliament Excursion 

 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Students in classes 5A6 and 5I6 will attend an excursion to Sydney Parliament House and the Australian Museum in Week 
11 of this term as a culmination to their studies of the topics State Parliament and Democracy. 
 
The details are as follows 
 
Date                   Wednesday 10

th
 April, 2013 

Depart 7.30am (please be at school by 7.15am as we cannot wait for students who are 
late) 

Approximate arrival back at school              4.30pm (time may vary a due to traffic on the day) Children need to have a note 
from their parent/caregivers if they are to walk home after the excursion.  

Cost                                                                      $20 per student 
Dress                                                                    Children must be in full school uniform, school hat and joggers 
What to bring                                                     Recess, lunch and afternoon tea to be bought in disposable bags/containers in 

their backpack (children will have to carry their bag all day so try not to include 
unnecessary items), and drink (no glass). 

What not to bring Please leave items of value at home. MP3 players, game devices and mobile 
phones will not be allowed on the trip. Cameras are allowed, however, we 
advise using disposable cameras as your child’s camera will be their 
responsibility. N.B. Camera phones are not allowed.  

 
If you have any questions regarding our excursion, please contact Ms Armstrong. If you have any concerns about payment 
of this excursion please contact Mr Selwood to discuss payment options at the earliest opportunity. Payments or part 
payments can be made at the office from today. 
 
PLEASE RETAIN THE ABOVE SECTION OF THIS NOTE FOR FUTURE REFERENCE AND RETURN THE SECTION BELOW WITH 
YOUR PAYMENT TO THE OFFICE. 
 
Kind Regards, 
        
Kerrie Armstrong         Tony Selwood 
Excursion coordinator        Principal 

 

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 Sydney Parliament Excursion 

 
I give permission for my child ________________________ of class _________ to attend the excursion to Sydney 
Parliament House and the Australian Museum on Wednesday 10

th
 April, 2013. I understand that my child will be 

supervised by teachers, teacher’s aides or parents of children at the school in small groups on the day and that travel will 
be by bus.  
 
I enclose the payment of $20 for the cost of the excursion or I am making a part payment of  $__________.  
 
 
______________________________                  _____________________            ____________   
Signed                        Print name                    Date                
 

 


